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Cc: Tolbert, Chris (CI-StPaul)
Subject: Assessment #205200, File # 19232
Date: Monday, October 18, 2021 11:22:56 AM

I live in the Griggs-Scheffer project area.  This is the area that had numerous construction
failures which required destroying sections of our new streets to repair.  On August 12th we
were told by Councilman Chris Tolbert and by representatives from the city of St. Paul that
the streets would be repaired to be smooth and we would not be left with a patchwork
appearance on the new road.  As you can see from the photos taken this morning, this has not
yet happened.  According to the Special Notice to Property Owners for my project area, it
states that, "The City Council will not approve an assessment to property owners until this
project is complete."

As you can see, there is damage not only to the immediate area, but also the surrounding areas,
which must be repaired before there is any assessment.

My request is that the City Council not vote on the assessment, as promised, until the work is
complete and we have an opportunity to inspect (at a minimum this should be 30 days after
work completion, or later if weather/snow limits the ability to inspect.)  

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Margaret Kasting
1200 Scheffer Avenue
St. Paul, MN
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